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Dear Louise Arnold and all at Sigma House  

 

RE: Donation  

 

Thank you so much for your kind donation of £927.28, which we were delighted to receive recently. 

Your efforts as a house to raise this money have been brilliant, so well done to you all. It will make a 

real difference to our capacity to support the families who come to us in distress due to life 

threatening illness or bereavement.  

 

The money you have raised will cover the cost of 37 one to one therapy sessions or almost the entire 

cost of one of our Remembrance Workshops for 30 families.  

 

This past year has been an exciting year here at The Rainbow Centre with lots of developments, 

notably our partnership with the national children’s bereavement organisation, Grief Encounter. Grief 

Encounter is one of the UK’s leading childhood bereavement charities and this partnership has 

enabled us to extend the range of support services we provide for children, and their families, affected 

by life threatening illness or bereavement.  

We are now providing facilitated group support for children and adults separately, using a range of 

creative arts, and workshops for a number of families together.  We also offer free trips out so our 

families can connect with each other and have some fun. Our clients have access to the Grief 

Encounter phone helpline as well as the one to one support we have always provided.  

We continue to develop our vision and services to meet this important need and your generous 

donation is an important factor in making this possible. 

Thanks again, we sincerely appreciate your continued support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Chelsea Harding  

Fundraiser  

 


